
  Where has the school year gone? 

 With the first day of summer behind 

us and the last week of school just 

ahead of us, I would like to say how 

proud I am of CVAB.  

This year brought us many growing 

opportunities and never shied away 

from new developments and 

discoveries. Friendships were formed, 

social skills were developed and with 

each passing month; kindness sprung 

into full effect . Great Job Kiddos and 

high five team CVAB for continuing to 

foster and encourage creativity, 

imagination and independence!  
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Dates to remember 

Team CVAB would like to wish all 

families a safe and fun filled 

summer. 

We look forward to seeing all 

returning families and new families 

effective the first day of school on 

September 3rd 2019.  

Å Last day of School: Thursday June 

27th 

Å PD DAY: Friday June 28th 

ÅWe are CLOSED: Monday July 1st 

Å The Summer Program runs from:  

  July 2nd ð August 30th  

Å  We are CLOSED: Monday August 5th  

Å First day of School: Tuesday 

September 3rd  

 



Another successful school year has flown by! High five team CVAB and thank you for your dedication and ongoing 
commitment to the overall safety and wellbeing of our children.  

The children have commenced their countdown until the last day of school and the team is prepared to close another 
chapter and kick start our summer program with all of its spontaneity. Should your family be withdrawing for the summer 
months, we wish you a happy couple of months with plenty of fun in the sun. Friendly reminder to those temporarily 
withdrawing, to please submit your re-registration fee no later than June 27th in order to secure your childõs space in our 
EDP for the 2019-2020 school year.  

Speaking of the school year! It always amazes me just how much the children learn and grown in only ten months! It also 
amazes me how fast the time flies and what a wake up it truly is when we are forced to wish our graduating class farewell. 
This yearõs graduates consist of children that we have had in our care for all of 8yrs. That is correct from Junior 
Kindergarten to Grade 6! This is another example of how and why we consider our Extended Day Program a home away 
from home your families our families J 

We will miss all graduating children and families and wish them well. For those graduating and those relocating, moving 
and or changing schools, we also wish you a smooth transition into your next chapter. Always remember to use your 
W.I.T.S, Be Kind and that it òTakes a Village to Raise a Childó we are a phone call away!  

A special thank you to all of our parent volunteers this past school year and to the many of you who have contributed not 
only your time but also your donations to our program. Our program continues to be blessed with the best and we are very 
fortunate to have such caring and giving families. 

Last month, I shared with you the news of my departure and was also able to express my appreciation for the partnership I 
have formed with not only the schoolõs  admin team but also our BCES parent council. This month I would like to complete 
my gratitude by shining light on our chief custodian Mr. Greg Perkins. Mr. Perkins is not only adored by the children but 
team CVAB wouldnõt function as smoothly, safely and sanitary if it werenõt for his hard work and understanding around our 
EDP. Thank you Greg for being you and for all that you do! 

Last but not least, I will be hugging your children and quite possibly you this final week of school. For those of your who do 
not know, my last day will be June 28th with the occasional drop in to kick off summer and again in September to ensure 
all runs smooth.  

Other than that, I will be overseeing the operations of a brand new Childrenõs Village Toddler Preschool Program in Findlay 
Creek. Your New Program Supervisor is Ms. Kimberly Lessard and I encourage you to continue reading our newsletter to 
see Ms. Kimõs introductory letter! 

Monthly newsletters will resume in September. Stay Happy. Keep Healthy and when you can ~ Just Laugh. 

With love,  

Leevie Hart RECE 

Program Supervisor  

Childrenõs Village at Bridlewood 2013-2019 

 



SUMMER 
ESSENTIALS  

   

Daily Reminders & Requests 

Please remember to 

notifying us when your child 

will be away or alternate 

arrangements for drop off or 

pick up have been made: 
Email: 

Bridlewood@childrensvillage.on.ca or 

        Call: 613-254-9393  

V HAT 
VWATER BOTTLE 
V SUNSCREEN 
V BATHING SUIT & TOWEL 
V CHANGE OF CLOTHES 
× Please label all your items!!! 

 

This summer CVAB will 

provide AM snack from 

8am-9am and PM snack 

between 3pm-4pm J 

 
*Please pack your child 

a nutritious picnic style 

lunch to eat daily 

between 12:30-1:30pm 

We will be venturing off site on several days 

this summer and all children are to be in 

attendance by 9am! Buses will not wait to 

depart. All scheduled returns are between 

3:30pm-4:30pm 

mailto:Bridlewood@childrensvillage.on.ca


Hello 
Bridlewood!!

LΩƳ ǎƻ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ƧƻƛƴƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
Bridlewood location this summer! I have been 
ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ±ƛƭƭŀƎŜ ŦƻǊ ƻǾŜǊ т ȅŜŀǊǎ 
and have had the opportunity to enjoy many rolls 
within the agency. I look forward to becoming 
Program Supervisor at your location and to enjoy 
the many activities that the coming years will 
bring. 

! ƭƛǘǘƭŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ƳŜΧ L ŀƳ ŀ ƳƻƳ ǘƻ ŀƴ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ мм 
year old boy. We love to travel and explore this 
beautiful planet we live on. We love to go camping 
and enjoy being in nature. During the summer you 
can find us biking all over Ottawa on our spare 
time. In the winter we like to skate and build forts. 

If there is anything you would like to know about 
ƳŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŜǎƛǘŀǘŜ ǘƻ ŀǎƪΦ L ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ 
getting to know all of you!!

Kim Lessard

RECE



End of Year 

Photos & Words 

from TEAM KG 

   



This month during community time we have been journeying across the globe in our hot air balloons, 
visiting a different country daily, collecting flag stamps from each country to stick in our passports and 
learning some cool facts along the way. Weõve visited Greece, Ireland, Sweden, Australia, Mexico and 
Jamaica.   

 

 

 

        

 

Weõve enjoyed an underwater world sensory bin and made ocean sensory bottles. We made animal 
puppets and searched for flags in an around the world scavenger hunt. Weõve sorted loose parts and 
made loose part collages on foil, the most beautiful coffee filter canvases and origami cards for Dad. 

 

 

 

  

     

 

 

Science and baking have been really popular this month.  We made primary slime, a fizzing slime 
volcano, tasted some tropical fruits and made some beach party JELLO treats. 

 

 

 

 

 

As we ramp up for the summer program, we would like to take this opportunity to remind you that we 
need sun screen, hats, and water bottles daily.  We wish everyone a most wonderful fun filled safe 
summer and would appreciate if you could get the summer field trip permission slips back to us by 
Friday.         

 


